
Dear Local Sponsor,  

 

The Miss Jacksonville and Miss River City Scholarship CompeƟƟon is a producƟon of the Miss 
Jacksonville CompeƟƟon, Inc, and is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organizaƟon that receives no 
public or government funding. Miss Jacksonville CompeƟƟon, Inc. relies on contribuƟons from 
generous members of the community and local business owners. Scholarships provide 
opportuniƟes to talented and intelligent women right in our Jacksonville community. DonaƟons 
of in-kind are a tremendous help and are used to support the Ɵtleholders. Funds raised go 
toward scholarships for the Ɵtleholder(s) and assist with the overall costs of producing the 
compeƟƟon itself.  

The Miss Jacksonville and Miss River City Scholarship CompeƟƟon and their Outstanding Teen 
Titles are preliminaries to the Miss America and Miss America’s Outstanding Teen CompeƟƟons. 
The Miss America OrganizaƟon is one of the world’s largest provider of scholarship assistance 
for young women. Last year, the Miss America OrganizaƟon and its state and local organizaƟons 
made available millions in cash and scholarship assistance. ParƟcipaƟng in the Miss America 
system helps young women pay for college and prepare for a career through hands-on 
leadership; all while gaining life experience, working on issues of importance to society, 
enhancing personal and professional skills and developing arƟsƟc expression. 

AƩached is a list of sponsorship opportuniƟes. We graciously accept any other donaƟons not 
listed, such as prizes for our winners, and any ad hoc donaƟons to our organizaƟon. A copy of 
our exempƟon leƩer is available upon request, and a receipt of any donaƟons will be issued for 
your tax purposes. Payments are accepted by either check or electronically via our PayPal 
account. Any quesƟons or requests for appearances should be submiƩed to 
MissRiverCityJacksonville@gmail.com  

We look forward to working with you and making this an amazing event!  

 

Warmest Regards,  

 

Megan O’Kelley 
Vice President & ExecuƟve Director  
Miss Jacksonville CompeƟƟon, Inc. 


